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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – There is no change in Deputy Emily Pelletier's employment
status in reference to the May 8 crash that resulted in three fatalities. CCSO will provide any
updates when available.

Please follow the link below for available footage from Deputy Pelletier's dashcam. The sheriff
mentioned during yesterday’s news conference that there is no video from the crash. As stated
previously, a technical issue or damage prevented the camera from capturing video before the
crash. CCSO handed the equipment to the Highway Patrol to see if any footage could be
recovered with the manufacturer’s help, but that was not successful. This footage shows only
the view from Deputy Pelletier's rear camera after the crash. The front camera view is a blank
screen.

The zip file should be downloaded to a Windows PC. Click the "AutoPlay" icon to extract and
view.

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/17pn8Nc4R3UvtyI-kQ7-yHdYfWzz6DwPZ?usp=sharing
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